
 

   

 
 

INVITATION to a Stakeholder Briefing Session on:   
 
Improving the Quality of Life and Care of Persons Living with Dementia and their 
Caregivers: CAHS National Dementia Care Assessment  
 
The Canadian Academy Health Sciences (CAHS) is hosting an online stakeholder briefing to 
present findings of its National Dementia Care Assessment - Improving the Quality of Life and 
Care of Persons Living with Dementia and their Caregivers. 
 
Date: Monday, January 14, 2019 
Venue:  Zoom 

• To connect by computer: https://zoom.us/j/587361544 

• To connect by telephone: 1-647-558-0588 and the meeting ID: 587-361-544 
 
Time: 1:00 pm (ET) 
 
NOTE** You do not need to log in or sign up to use Zoom. Simply click the link or insert the URL 
into your web browser. We recommend joining a few minutes before the scheduled time to 
test your audio connection. 
 
Please respond to this invitation by Friday, January 10, 2019.  
 
Embargoed copies of the Assessment and media materials will be emailed to stakeholders 
following the Briefing. Please share the media materials with your communities and media 
contacts.  
 
**Please note the Assessment and media materials are Embargoed until the Assessment is 
released on the CAHS website January 16, 2019 at 8 am (ET). 
 
We look forward to your participation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at your convenience.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Eleanor Fast 
Executive Director/Directrice générale 
eleanor.fast@cahs-acss.ca 
613-314-8713 
www.cahs-acss.ca 
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